
7 June 2024 (Summer Term Week 7)

When we returned on Monday, the children were excited to find that most of the
froglets in the tank had lost their tails and were now very tiny, very cute little frogs.
With the help of the adults they released them into our pond where we hope they will
return each year to spawn.



Our other focus has been the lifecycle of a butterfly. The children have been creating
these life cycles creatively and exploring through puppets, jigsaws and other media.

Forest School

The children were tasked to create nature bracelets. They explored The Thicket and
were able to use leaves, twigs, flowers to create with.



2 Year Olds

Our 2 year olds had a great half term; continuing on with their theme of ‘Minibeasts’



This week, they have started the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’



Next Week

● Bumble Bees - Butterflies
● Busy Bees/Beehive - Butterflies and Minibeasts


